
April 18, 2017 

 

 

Ms. Joyce Larkin 

 

 

 

 

Dear Joyce: 

 

Many thanks for meeting with me last Friday.  I found your comments reassuring and was impressed 

with your positive “can do” attitude. 

 

As I mentioned, my Board will be in town on February 13 and 14 and would very much appreciate 

the opportunity of meeting with Congressman Stokes.  Please let me know whether such a meeting 

would be possible.  

 

I look forward to hearing from you after you have had a chance to speak with the Congressman. 

 

Again, Joyce, thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

David G. Marwell  

Executive Director 

 


